
NEWSLETTER
Livingstone School

Remembrance Day Assembly
November 7, 10:30 a.m.

Family and community members are welcome to attend.

November 6, 2024

New & Used Toy Drive: A Reuse & Recycle Initiative
The Grade 3 Class invites you to participate in their

New & Used Toy Drive.  Please bring any new or
gently used toys to the Grade 3 classroom for

sorting.  We kindly request that all items be clean,
complete (without broken parts), and that batteries

are removed.  Accepted items include: toys, puzzles,
books and games.  The class is also collecting

winter jackets; however, no other clothing items will
be accepted.  All items will be available for purchase
for $2.00 at the sale on November 26. Thank you for

your support in this initiative!

RETAKE PHOTOS
Monday, November 25, 8:30 a.m.

Parent Teacher Conferences
November 20 & 21

4:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
Please click on the link to book

appointments
https://www.livingstoneschool.ca/bookings

November 11 - 15
No Classes

Senior High Report Cards November 22
K - 9 Report Cards December 6

Save the Date!
2nd Annual Student Christmas

Craft Market
Thursday, December 19

Sabre Sports
Good luck to our Senior Volleyball teams who

are competing in the
post-season tournaments

 this weekend!  The Girls play at WCCHS in 
Claresholm and the Boys play at

F.P. Walshe in Fort Macleod.

Sabre Athletic socks for sale!
$20 per pair

Youth, Men’s & Women’s Sizes
Available at the Office

Tickets are now on sale for the Grad 2025
Mexican Fiesta Fundraiser!

The Class of 2025 invites you to attend the annual
fundraiser evening at the Cowley Hall.  This is the

main fundraiser for the class and helps to assist in
graduation celebration expenses in the spring.
Dinner will be served at 5:30 p.m. followed by a

Dessert Auction and a Silent Auction throughout
the evening.  Tickets are $20 per person/ Ages 5
and Under free.  Tickets are available from any

grade 12 student or at the Office.

Grade 2 Class Making Poppies

https://www.livingstoneschool.ca/bookings

